
 

Federal Communications Commission 

International Bureau 

Policy Division 

445 12
th
 Street, SW 

Washington D.C. 20554 

 

Re: Notification of withdrawal as counsel, ITC-AMD-20081231-00553 

August 23, 2018 

 

Dear International Bureau Staff, 

By this letter I am notifying you that, since August of 2009, I stopped serving as counsel for WX 

Communications. 

 

      Sincerely, 

       /s/ Raul Magallanes 

       _____________________ 

       Raul Magallanes 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


